
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

4. BOARD MEMBERS’ COMMUNITY UPDATE 
 
 Members were provided with an opportunity to give a brief update on community contact, in line with 

the Board’s Objective No. 2.  “To ensure local people’s needs are being represented.” 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


